
PLANNING NOTICE

Use your 
smartphone and 

a free QR 
reader to be 

taken directly to 
this application.

Site Notice Posted Date:  24 September 2021                                                       

London Borough of Lambeth 
PLANNING (LISTED BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION AREAS) ACT 1990. Works to, or affecting the 

setting of, a Listed Building  (and associated legislation)

An application has been received for the following development:

Proposal:

Replacement of glazing structure at the rear of the building from single 
glazed with timber frames to triple glazed with timber frames (Flat 4) 
(Please note: The reference number for this Listed Building Consent 
application is 21/03497/LB but there is also an associated application 
for Full Planning Permission related to these works with reference 
number: 21/03496/FUL)

At: 4 Kings Avenue, London, SW4 8BD 

By: Edward Sparrow Application 
reference: 21/03497/LB

View plans and documents at:

- our website www.lambeth.gov.uk/planningdatabase

Have your say on the proposals:
- Online www.lambeth.gov.uk/planningdatabase using reference “21/03497/LB”
- Email Planning@lambeth.gov.uk, quoting the reference number, your name and address.

All comments are public and in the event of an appeal will be shared with the Secretary of State’s 
Planning Inspectorate. Confidential or anonymous comments will be disregarded. 

Comments must be received by 15th October 2021. This notice may be removed after this date. 
Normally there will be no further publicity of any modifications to the application unless a new 
application is required. 


